
Using the new freedoms

I am glad to see the government is starting to use the new freedoms we gain.

Now we can control our taxes the Tampon tax as promised goes. Other bad VAT
impositions need to follow.

As we start to regain full control of our fishing grounds, pulse fishing is
to be banned in UK waters. This will help improve our marine environment
protection and help to rebuild fish stocks. More is needed as I have been
setting out. Bring on the full range of policies to build a much bigger fish
based industry.

I look forward to many more announcements to come to boost our recovery and
give us a better deal. We should repeal the Ports Regulation and re instate
the Merchant Shipping Act 1988 which was overturned by the ECJ
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